
 

 

July 21, 2020 

Dear New Haven Board of Alders 

 

I would like to meet with you as a resident of New Haven.  I am a voter and a taxpayer.  I want to 

discuss with you why some action has not been taken against the New Haven Firefighter Criscuolo. 

Firefighter Criscuolo put a racial slur on Facebook and then retired on a full pension.  The 

overburdened taxpayers of this city will be paying this guy’s pension.   

Do some work and take action! Consult the state treasurer about what can be done to cut this 

racist’s pension off.  

I would like to get a group of citizen’s together and lobby for some action. I’m fed up with the 

impotent boards saying they can’t do anything.  

It’s time to stand up to racism in New Haven. 

 

David Crombie. 

220 Canner Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

 


